
QUESTIONS?
Contact Osceola Water Works at 641-342-1435
or go to: www.OsceolaWaterWorks.com

OSCEOLA WATER CONSERVATION ORDINANCE IS IN EFFECT

HELP US
CONSERVE
WATER

Due to ongoing drought conditions, the Osceola Water 
Works Board of Trustees has implemented 

Section 3: Water Emergency
of the Osceola Water Conservation Ordinance. 

Therefore, we ask that all visitors to our city do their best to 
help conserve water through this period.

Suggestions to help conserve water: 

This ordinance level was activated on October 5, 2023
and will remain in effect until further notice.

Use Bottled Water
   for Consumption
Shorten personal showers
   & bathroom times

Avoid wasting water at all costs

Scan QR Code for additional information.


